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Dear Sirs
I am against the local plan for south Warrington as it stands at present because:
Can’t afford to loose more Green belt land
Roads already congested through Stockton Heath all day -all these extra homes/cars will make
the congestion and traffic pollution worse.
Other routes are also busy enough already with stationary cars increasing pollution
Schools are already crowded
No facilities such as medical centre, shops are planned
Not enough public transport links
Need more green spaces to help combat global warming, not less
Nature is already suffering with loss of habitat, more destruction will make this worse
Yours
Janet Stott




